Amphenol
Amphenol Shouh Min Industry (Shenzhen) Co Ltd

Date: 9th June, 2017
To: All Customers
Re: End of Life (EOL)- Amphenol p/n 12401544E4#2A & 12401698E4#2A

Dear Value Customer,

We continually strive to improve our high level of customer satisfaction and technical development. Therefore,
we made a commercial evaluation of the USB type C 3.1 and printed circuit connectors.The result is that wecan
not produce the Amphenol PN12401544E4#2A &12401698E4#2A economically anymore. We will dscontinue
them and there will be no replacement.

This letter serves as a formal End of Life notification.
If you have any further question, pls feel free to contact us.
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